[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Name of Recipient,
Thank you for supporting me in the Cycle Camelot Ride last year!  It’s hard to believe, but it’s time for me to get training again for this year’s ride.  I have registered at cyclecamelot.com and along with my team, Name of Team, we are getting excited for the ride and working to raise much needed funds for the Georgian Bay Cancer Support Centre.
This year’s annual ride takes place on Saturday August 26, 2017 and two goals of the ride are to raise more funds and increase the number of participants.  Last year, the ride raised over $70,000 and had just over 100 cyclists and walkers.  This year, the goal is to raise over $80,000 and double the number of participants. To help keep the centre operating, which receives no government assistance, the money raised during Cycle Camelot is one of the major fundraisers for the centre.
The Georgian Bay Cancer Support Centre provides local people, their families and friends a network of personal support and a variety of programs to help individuals fighting cancer.  Without the kindness and generosity of people like you, the centre would not be possible.  Last year, you made an amazing donation of $XXX!  Thank you!  I am hoping you are able to donate again this year and would like to ask if you would consider increasing your donation a little to $XXX.
Any donation amount you can contribute would be great and will help me reach my fundraising goal of $XXXX and my teams’ goal of $XXXX.  Thank You for Your Continued Support!
Sincerely,
Your Name
